
 

6th July 2018     

 

 

 

Please donate unwanted items for your 

child’s class stall to the their teacher for 

the Bring and Buy Sale.  Also, if any 

parents/carers are interested in a uniform 

swap there will be a uniform swap stall. We 

look forward to seeing you there. Thank you.   

 

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 

Our Year 6 children will be performing their 

production of ‘Beast’ on Monday 16th July.  

There will be 2 performances, the first at 

1:30pm and an evening performance at 

6:00pm.  Year 6 children have been given a 

letter with the details on.  Please return the 

tear off slip requesting tickets to the class 

teacher.  Thank you.   

 

 

CONCERT 

Parents/carers of the choir and zumba 

children are invited to a concert on 

Wednesday 18th July at 9am.  We look 

forward to seeing you there.   

 

 

MILK 

The last date for ordering milk for your 

child is Wednesday 18th July.    

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR NEWS 

Next week (commencing Monday 9th July) 

will be the last week of clubs. There will be 

no extra-curricular clubs during the last 

week of term.   

Mad Science Club has now finished.   

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

Reception – As part of their ‘Living and 

Working Together’ topic, our Reception 

children will be visiting Eureka in Halifax on 

Wednesday 11th July and Thursday 12th 

July.  Please return your permission slip and 

voluntary contribution of £10 before the 

above date (either using the online SIMS 

Agora payment system or at the school 

office).  Thank you.    

 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNER 

This week’s attendance prize winner was 

Layla from class RP.  Layla’s parent/carer 

hopefully enjoyed the chocolates she took 

home for helping her achieve 100% 

attendance and punctuality.   

   

LUNCHTIME GOLDEN TICKET WINNER 

Charlie – 1C 

      

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RA Thomas   

RC The Whole Class 

RP Hristo  

1A Riley K & Kadidia 

1C Nimra 

1P Freya D 

2A Jacob  

2C Salima 

2P Caitlynn & Lewis 

3A Luke & Brandon  

3C Aaliyah 

4C Nadheerah-Tul 

4P Celeste   

5C Jack 

5P Jake 

6C Lewis 

6P Oliver        

 

 

 

  

    

School closes for the summer 

holidays on Thursday 19th July at 

3:15pm 

School re-opens on Wednesday 5th 

September at 8:40am 

Thursday 12th July 

3.30pm


